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YOUR SUBMISSION
Submission: 
This government's ongoing support of duck shooting is barbaric and destructive to the environment. The 
wetlands of this country are critical as is the biodiversity they contain. Allowing duck shooting to continue 
clearly shows how little the government actually cares for the environment or meeting it's Ramsar 
obligations. 
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